

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 8th November 2023

Re: Introducing our School Newsletter

We are really pleased to be introducing a newsletter written by our children. One of our parents (Saskia Callaars) is leading a Newsletter After School Club each Monday and has a team of eager reporters working on the newsletter. The children each have a key role to play ranging from reporters to photographers to editors.

The children have chosen the name of Barrington Barrel which is designed, researched and written totally by the children. The aim is to bring you a child-led newsletter each half term.

This newsletter relates to the first half of the Autumn Term and is a fantastic start. I know that the team have big plans for reporting on events and holding interviews etc in future editions.

We have also tagged on the end 'Boring Bits for Adults'. There is nothing new in this section but is just another way to ensure our communication systems are as wide as possible and give you a reminder of what is coming up over the following half term.

I would like to thank Saskia and her team of reporters for all of their hard work in pulling together this first edition and I look forward to reading the Barrington Barrell each half term!

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number <u>10847279</u>) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cai Building, Coble Dean, Royal Quays, North Shields. NE29 6DE





















